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Dear Committee, 

 

Oregonians cannot afford this huge tax hike! You will continue to run businesses out 

of our state, like the recent news of Dutch Brothers moving to AZ. This has to stop. I 

oppose this bill. Let’s reduce spending by ridding the department of transportation of 

actual waste.  


